
Item E8
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Public Utility Easement in Lot 2, 
Pedcor Subdivision, Located at 3330 Husker Highway
Council action is necessary for the City of Grand Island to acquire public easements.  It is 
necessary to acquire an easement for the installation and maintenance of public sewer 
mains.  The sewer will serve businesses along Langenheder Street north and west of the 
intersection of US Highway 281 and Husker Highway.  Acquisition of this easement will 
significantly reduce the cost of the sanitary sewer district and the assessments to the 
benefiting properties.  The property owner has been contacted regarding the terms of this 
easement and it is now time for Council approval of the acquisition.  The cost of the 
easement is a minimal fee.  It is recommended that Council conduct a Public Hearing and 
pass a Resolution to approve acquisition of the easement.  It is appropriate to solicit public 
comment. The action item is contained under the Consent Agenda.
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